
Dear Mr Baker,  

Bracknell TC (BTC) has resolved to produce a Bracknell wide 
Neighbourhood Plan (NP). The formal resolution as minute 2292 for 
the 8th October Council meeting is attached.  

You will already be aware that BTC is a relevant body within the 
meaning of section 61 G of the 1990 Act which states that such 
bodies include the town or parish council for an area for purposes of 
producing such a plan. 

BTC requests that Bracknell Forest Council designate the area to be 
included in our NP as that covered by the BTC council wards. This is 
because the plan will logically focus on matters which impact on a 
town wide basis, but with sections giving further consideration of 
particular characteristics of the various communities/ neighbourhoods 
served within this overall integrated town area. The BTC wish is that 
Bracknell Forest Council (BFC) therefore support this and designate 
the area shown on the attached plan, which is all within the overall 
BFC boundary, as a neighbourhood area. BTC consider that matters 
such as provision of housing in line with the Local Plan and related 
roads, parking and use of amenity land issues are best considered 
on this basis, combined with giving due consideration to the particular 
characteristics of the communities/ neighbourhoods served within our 
town.  

BTC will work with neighbouring Parish Councils, particularly where 
communities such as that in Jennetts Park and others straddle this 
boundary. This Council has a good track record of working with its 
local community across the town, with BFC and also with 
neighbouring parish council to address matters relevant to production 
of a NP for this integrated area.  

We look forward to progressing this NP designation process with you.  

Regards 
Russell 

Russell Reeve 
Town Clerk 
Bracknell Town Council 
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